On Wed, Feb 21, 2018 at 6:21 AM, John States <jlstates@ldconst.com> wrote:

Rachel, I wanted to pass this along. I met with the neighbors to the west across 63 highway in Sheppard. The email below is the letter I got back in response.

So both neighborhood groups are supportive of our building project. Have you had any other comments?



JOHN L. STATES Owner

3316 LeMone Industrial Blvd. / Columbia, MO 65201

office 573.449.7200 / cell 573.864.4501 / fax 573.449.7300

From: Sherry Wyatt [mailto:sherrywyattrn@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 3:27 AM To: Sherry Wyatt <sherrywyatt@gmail.com>

Subject: Updates

Neighbors,

Several updates:

- No further information on the 2 burglaries: Both houses were locked with no one home at the time. 1 house had a
  gift certificate stolen, the other house had a gun stolen. Rock thrown through glass was the way of entry.
- 2) Neighborhood Business Meeting will be held Tuesday, March 13 6pm at the Unitarian Church.

Agenda Items: Officer Elections; visit by our beat cop, update from City Council member, Annual Garage Sale, Annual Picnic, "Dump Days" - placement of dumpster following Garage Sale for neighborhood clean-up. There will also be time for Open Forum discussion

3) I met with John States - Little Dixie Construction today. They are going to be building a very attractive 2 story, brick office building across 63 Hwy S. near the Taco Bell / Zaxby's at Cinnamon Hill. The building will house their Construction Company's offices and a business office Taco Bell. There is an upcoming City Council Meeting coming up on February 22nd in regard to this project. I certainly have no objection in having a well established hometown company with a stellar reputation building an office building near our neighborhood. If anyone has any questions or concerns, please let me know.

All for now, see you around the neighborhood

From: <noreply@como.gov>

Date: January 7, 2018 at 11:28:48 AM CST

To: bldg-inspection@como.gov

Subject: [Bldg-Inspection]: City of Columbia Contact Form: 1-7-2018 11:28:48 am

Reply-To: <tonybrite45@gmail.com>

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: January 7th, 2018 at 11:28AM (CST).

Name: Tony Brite

Email Address: tonybrite45@gmail.com

Comments: The Neighborhood association recently met with John Slates regarding a building project at Cross Creek. As President of the Timberhill Road Neighborhood Association, we wanted to inform the City that we do not have any issues with the proposed project. Please let me know if this notification is sufficient for you to proceed.

-----

IP:50.82.143.235

Form: City of Columbia Contact Form